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Another fabulous week here in school - it's hard to believe 
there's only two more weeks before the first Autumn 
half term. A big well done as always to all our pupils 

for keeping up the passion and determination with their 
learning over these last few weeks. The first half term back 
af ter summer break can of ten feel like a challenge but here 
at Wimboldsley, it’s like we had never been away! We are already looking 
forward to Autumn 2 and all of the excit ing learning opportunit ies it 
will bring including the build up to the fest ive t ime of year, which many 
of us enjoy. 
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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

THEO H HARRISON B TRISTAN R IVY T ETHAN K ALIE IH OLIVER M LILY W GEORGE B

AUTUMN DISCOAUTUMN DISCO
KS2 - Monday 21st OctoberKS2 - Monday 21st October

3.15pm - 4.30pm3.15pm - 4.30pm
KS1/EYFS - Thursday 24th OctoberKS1/EYFS - Thursday 24th October  

3.15pm - 4.30pm3.15pm - 4.30pm

£3.00 per ticket £3.00 per ticket 
includesincludes

snack, drink and a sweet treat!snack, drink and a sweet treat!
Please see letter on how to buy Please see letter on how to buy 

ticketstickets

YOU MAY COME TO SCHOOL IN YOU MAY COME TO SCHOOL IN 
NON-UNIFORM ON YOUR DISCO DAYNON-UNIFORM ON YOUR DISCO DAY

l Connects our community l

l Supports your child l

l Amplifies you voice l

Why not come along to ourWhy not come along to our
 next meeting? next meeting?

WIMBOLDSLEY PRIMARY SCHOOLWIMBOLDSLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

PTAPTA NEEDS NEEDS  YOU!YOU!
Why should you join our PTA?

Our PTA...

Thursday 17th OctoberThursday 17th October
9.15am

JOIN US!

Learning should be engaging. 
All students should have a 
broad curriculum that includes 
the arts and enrichment.

On Tuesday 17th December the 
whole school will be attending the 
performance of the pantomime 
‘Cinderella’ at Northwich Memorial 
Court....oh no they're not....OH YES 
THEY ARE!! We are very grateful 
to Wimboldsley PTA for making a 
donation to partly fund this amazing 
experience for our children and can't 
wait for the fun to begin!

Although the Autumn weather 
is turning colder, work is still 
ongoing in our outdoor area 
and poly tunnel. Each week, a 
group of children take part in an 
enrichment session outdoors, as 
we know how incredibly valuable 
this kind of learing is.




